
COUNTY OF YOLO 
ELECTIONS OFFICE 

625 COURT STREET, ROOM B-05, WOODLAND CA 95695  
(P) 530.666.8133 (F) 530.666.8123 

JESSE SALINAS 
REGISTRAR OF VOTERS 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Katharine Campos 
Program Manager 
(530) 666-8132 
10/15/18 
 
 

Voter Alert: Robocalls Making Misleading Statements  
 

Woodland – The Yolo County Elections Office is alerting residents about a misleading robocall currently 
circulating that wrongly claims there is an error in one of the ballot titles for the November 6th General 
Election. The robocall, which is sponsored by a campaign, states there is an error printed on the title for one 
of the propositions in voting materials mailed to you by your local registrar. In actuality, ballot titles are 
prepared by the state Attorney General, with no alterations made by the Yolo County Registrar of Voters.  
 
“Voters should be aware of misleading claims that can cause confusion, especially during election seasons.” 
said Yolo County Assessor/Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters Jesse Salinas. “Our office is committed to 
maintaining the integrity of every election we oversee and will continue to monitor any issues or concerns 
brought to our attention.” The Yolo County Elections Office urges voters to be vigilant about election-
related robocalls or materials. For any questions or concerns, please email cntyclrk@yoloelections.org.  
 
For more information from Yolo County Elections visit: www.yoloelections.org or call (530) 666-8133. 
Connect with Yolo County ACE- Assessor/Clerk-Recorder/Elections on Facebook: /YoloACE, Instagram: 
/YoloCoACE, and Twitter: @YoloCoACE to stay informed about events and get live election night results 
for the November 6, 2018 election. 
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